
 
   
 
League of Women Voters Candidate Forum Save the Date  
 

Dear Candidate, 

Congratulations on your recent decision to run for the office of Plymouth City Council.  
The League of Women Voters Wayzata-Plymouth Area has a long history of providing 
voters with non-partisan educational opportunities to hear first-hand from candidates 
about the issues most important to them.   We cordially invite you to join us: 

 
Plymouth City Council Forum 
 Monday, September 16, 2024 

 7:00 pm – 8:30 pm 
City Council Chamber 

 

Please mark your calendar now to participate in this important opportunity to 
communicate with Plymouth voters.  Additional details about the forum will be sent to 
you the week of August 12, 2024.  In the meantime, if you have any questions, please 
contact  lwvwpa@lwvmn.org. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the League of Women Voters Wayzata-Plymouth 
Area Candidate Forum. 

Sincerely,  

 

Sue Dosal 

Voter Services Chairperson 
League of Women Voters Wayzata-Plymouth Area 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The League of Women Voters Minnesota, a nonpartisan, 501(c)3 political organization, encourages informed and 
active participation of citizens in government and influences public policy through education and advocacy. We do not endorse 

candidates for office or political parties. 
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